@ Chris Holden

California Assemblymember Chris Holden,
The San Gabriel Valley Economic Partnership,
The California Emerging Technology Fund,

EveryoneOn
and

Charter Communications

cordially invite you to attend a community discussion about

the importance of
digital literacy & inclusion

Friday, June 8, 2018
8:30-10:30 a.m.

The Pasadena City Library | Donald R. Wright Auditorium
285 E. Walnut Street, Pasadena, CA 91101

Please RSVP by June 6 to: SpectrumEventsSoCal@gmail.com
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